
 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO                  :            All Bureau Directors 

All Heads of Attached Agencies 
All Regional Executive Directors 
The Director, Gender and Development (GAD) Office 
The Director, Policy and Planning Service 
The Head,  GAD Secretariat  
 

THRU             : GAD Focal Persons 
 
FROM             : The Undersecretary, and Chairperson, National Gender and 

Development Focal Point System  
 
SUBJECT       : SURVEY OF GAD FOCAL POINT SYSTEM MEMBERS  
 
DATE  : October 12, 2021 
 
  

 
The National Gender and Development Focal Point System (NGFPS) is conducting a 

survey of all GAD Focal Point System (GFPS) members to identify basic learning and training 
needs towards the implementation of the Department of Environment and Natural Resources 
(DENR)’s Gender and Development Strategic Plan 2021-2025.   
 

The questionnaire covers gender concepts, policies, regulations, and tools, with 
additional concepts and policies on climate change, disaster risk reduction and management, 
and sustainable resource management.  
 

All bureaus, attached agencies, Regional Offices are requested to ensure that all GFPS 
members within their offices respond to the survey questionnaire attached here as Annex 1. 
The filled up questionnaire should be sent to NGADFPS on or before October 21, 2021. 
 

For further questions/concerns, please contact the GAD Office through the email 
address gad_denr@yahoo.com.  
 

For your guidance and compliance.  
 
 
 

 
ATTY. ANALIZA REBUELTA-TEH 

 
 

 

Republic of the Philippines 
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES 

Visayas Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City 
Tel. No. 929-66-26 


